
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY26 

THURSDAY, JULY 17, 2025 

10B7 - DISCUSS POSSIBLE 6% HOLDBACK FROM STATE AND ELIMINATION OF FEDERAL PROGRAM FUNDING 

*************************************************************** 

Due to the Governor's recent announcement regarding a potential 6% holdback and the possibility of not 
receiving certain federal program funds, Laurie Wirtz, Business Manager, and the administration would 
like to discuss the potential impact. Please keep in mind that no final decision on the holdbacks has 
been made. However, given the possibility, the district should have a plan in place. 
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